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October 13, 2011


NOTIFICATION OF SCOPE REVISION: GREEN SEAL STANDARD FOR CLEANING PRODUCTS FOR HOUSEHOLD USE, GS-8

The Green Seal Standard for Cleaning Products for Household Use, GS-8, was revised to no longer include antimicrobial pesticide bathroom cleaning products registered with the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency under the Federal Insecticide Fungicide and Rodenticide Act (FIFRA) within the scope of the standard.  This change was made since the newly developed and stakeholder-approved standard, the GS-52 Green Seal Standard for Specialty Cleaning Products for Household Use, superseded GS-8 for this product category.  As a result of the scope change in GS-8, a new edition of the standard was issued – the Fourth Edition, October 13, 2011.  

For more information about these standards:
GS-8:  http://www.greenseal.org/GS8.aspx
GS-52:  http://www.greenseal.org/GS52.aspx

Sincerely,
Cheryl Baldwin, Ph.D.
Vice President of Science and Standards
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